
SOUTHEASTERN C 1 e 

CAMPUS BULLETIN----'B~ OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

October 10 - 14, 1988 

Monday, October 10 

10:00 AM 

3:00 PM 

7:30 PM 

Tuesday, October 11 

8:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

3:00 - 5:00 PM 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 

Wednesday, October 12 

8:30 - 10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:45 - 11:15 AM 

11:15 - 12:00 NOON 

3:00 PM 

~~-~sday, October 13 

9:00 AM - 12:30 PM 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, October 14 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES; 

NOTICE. 

XVI, 8 

Audit/Investment Committee Meeting. Broyhill Hall, 
Room C. 

Trustee Committees meet. 

Trustee Executive Committee meeting. Broyhill Hall, 
Room C. 

Student Fellowship. Ledford Pit. 

Inaugural Ceremonies. Billy Graham, speaker. Binkley 
Chapel. 

Trustee Plenary Session. Broyhill Hall. 

Seminary Youth (13 years and up). Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Trustee Plenary Session. Broyhill Hall. 

Chapel. E. Luther Copeland, Visiting Professor of 
Missions. Binkley Chapel. 

Break. 

Trustee Plenary Session. Broyhill Hall. 

Student-led vespers. Appleby Chapel. 

CPE Day. Ledford Pit (See notice). 

Chapel: Jack E. Stearns, Director of Mid-Atlantic 
Region ACPE - Association for Clinical Pastoral Educa-
tion. Binkley Chapel. 

Student-led vespers. Appleby Chapel. 

President's Forum. Seminary cafeteria. 

OF RENT INCREASE FOR WOMEN AND MEN'S DORMITORY 
HOUSING (air-conditioned, Double, per person) Effective 

October 1, 1988 - rent per month will be $85.00. Johnson residents will be 
charged an additional $5 appliance fee if appliances are in the room. 

ATTENTION 
SENIORS: 

rings. 

CLINICAL PASTORAL 
EDUCATION DAY AT 
SOUTHEASTERN: 

A representative from Herff Jones Ring Company will 
be in the Baptist Book Store on Thursday, October 13th 
from 10:00 AM until 3:00 PM to take orders for class 

Representatives from centers in Virginia and the 
Carolinas will be on campus on Thursday, October 13, 
between 9:00 AM and 12:30 PM to talk with students 
interested in clinical pastoral education. Stop by the 

Ledford Pit to gain the latest information about training next semester or next 
summer. A CPE notebook containing training announcements and application forms is 
available at the Library Reference Desk. 



INAUGURATION The Inaugural Committee cordially invites you to partici-
INVITATION: pate in the Inauguration of the fourth president of 

Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary on Tues., Oct. 
11, 1988 at 10:30 a.rn. in Binkley Chapel (Reserved section for students will be 
held until 10:15 a.m.). Regular classes from 8 a.m. to 1 p.rn. on Oct. 11 have 
been suspended by the faculty in order for faculty, students and staff to share in 
the Inaugural activities. Hundreds of guests will be on our campus during this 
day. Each of us in a sense is a host or hostess to these Christian friends. May 
we be sensitive to the needs and comforts of our guests throughout the day. Dr. 
and Mrs. Drummond would like to extend a special invitation to· students for a 
Student Fellow~hip on Oct. 11 at 8 a.rn. in the Ledford Center Pit. 

SUMMER CHURCH Bill Long of the Horne Mission Board's Church Starting 
PLANTING: Department will be on campus October 20-21, Thursday and 

Friday, to discuss starting new work in several states 
for summer, 1989. One may enroll in H234 for eight hours credit. Please sign up 
for an appointment in Formation in Ministry. 

HMB ON CAMPUS: Ron Holloway, from the Home Mission Board, will be on 
campus October 18-19 to talk with students about "How to 

Become Involved in Home Missions." Contact FIM to sign up to participate in 1 
hour group appointments. 

HMB CHAPLAINCY Lu Burnette, Home Mission Board, Chaplaincy Division, 
DIVISION: will be on campus October 25th and 26th to discuss 

with any interested student regarding Chaplaincy 
positions, denominational or military. Contact FIM to schedule an appointment. 

AMERICAN 
PROTESTANT 
FELLOWSHIP: 

Deadline for 

The American Protestant Fellowship wishes to employ 
a single male student for the Summer of 1989 to work 
with family youth (10th grade-college). All expenses 
plus $1500/month. Would like experienced youth worker. 

applications is December 31, 1988. Contact FIM for details. 

FREE BIBLE: Tyndale House Publishers is, once again, offering a 
free copy of The One Year Bible to students who did not 

receive a copy last year. A sign up sheet is posted on the bulletin board in the 
post office. Interested students should sign up by Friday, October 28. Limit: 
one copy per student. Watch for notices in the Campus Bulletin regarding 
distribution dates. 

SPIRITUAL LIFE... Committee will lead a campus wide prayer time every 
Wednesday evening in Appleby Chapel from 5:00 - 5:15 

p.m. Everyone is encouraged to come and participate. 

CONCERT: Dexter Lanier, singer, In Concert, Tuesday, October 
18, 7:30 p.m. in the Multipurpose room, Ledford. Anyone 

welcome. 

MISSION TRIP A three week mission trip to Germany (10-20 people) is 
TO GERMANY: being offered to interested students for the summer of 

1989. Cost will basically consist of the flight and any 
extras. Food and lodging will be taken care of by the Germans. The first week 
will be a combined retreat between German youth and students. During the last two 
weeks the Americans will split into groups and visit various German churches, 
stayi~g in private homes and possibly taking part in special projects. If you are 
interested, I need to know by Monday, October 10. For more information, 

contact rraig Waddell·_ 556-3101 between 12 noon and 1 p.m. Monday -
Friday, or place a note in my SEBTS Box - 3316. 

All organizational and special events scheduled on campus must be cleared through 
Communications before they can be publicized in the Bulletin. News for the Campus 
Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office by noon on Wednesdays. 


	SEBTS_SCBb_1988_053
	SEBTS_SCBb_1988_054

